
FEM157
From: Diane Rowlinson []
Sent: 09- Sep- 11 20:03
To: Development Plans
Subject: Cark & Holker EN49

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Council Members
 
I wish to lodge my objection to the proposed industrial development Cark & 
Holker EN49 for the following reasons.
 
1 Green belt intrusion
 
2 Flood plain that does what it says - floods
 
3 Possible polution into water course
 
4 Abolision of fertile productive land in favour of industry when there are 
units set up specifically for that purpose on the Mile Road
 
5 Exit to the left from the proposed site is difficult & visibility is limited.
 
I hope you will consider these objections when discussing the matter.
 
Many thanks
 
Mr & Mrs J Rowlinson
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